INTERNATIONAL HARVESTER COMPANY

180 NORTH MICHIGAN AVENUE

CHICAGO |, ILLINOIS

February 20, 19M48

TO ALL WORKS:
ATTENTION: WORKS MANAGER
CHIEF OF PLANT PROTECTION
PLANT ENGINEER

We are attaching hereto for your information and file, a
copy of the Annuml Report of Fires,

You will note, the over=—all total fire loss for the year
1947, was $9U,390,00, This is considerably higher than we have
experienced for many years.

A large part of the increase was chiefly brought about by
the fire that occurred on April the 16th at our Rock Falls Works,

In passing this report along to you, we are asking for your
continued cooperation in helping us to keep our fire losses down

toc a minimam,
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W. R. Rowley !
Supervisor, Plant ért:tectinn

Copy to:
Mr, M, J, LaCroix




